
 

 

1st September 2020 
 

COVID Updates 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings!  Trust you and your families are safe and well. 
 
We look forward to a fantastic and fruitful academic year with high standards of Health and Safety. One of 
the key points that we need to secure about is that, we are, at all times updated about any COVID related 
health concerns/developments in the students or their families. 
 
For this purpose, we have created a dedicated centralized email ID for gathering any such crucial information 
at a single place.  
 
We request you to please send any COVID updates at hseofficer_win@gemsedu.com immediately. These 
will be regularly and frequently monitored and actioned by our Health and Safety Officer, Mr. Neijin Pathrose. 
 
Please also revisit the video on health and safety precautions implemented at school at 
https://youtu.be/RAoKhZ8tXTg 
 
Looking forward to your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
Warm Regards,    
 
 
Dr. Ritika Anand      Mr. Neijin Pathrose     
Vice Principal       Health and Safety Officer    
ritika.a_win@gemsedu.com      hseofficer_win@gemsedu.com    
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